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The Clinic Project has been completed! 
Dear Columbia Council 7559, 

Thank you for your outstanding support to the Tanzanian Children’s Project (TCP, Inc.). 
With your support, the Malowa Medical Clinic has been completed and is now open.  

Hard to believe, but after 5 and ½ years of effort, the Malowa Medical Clinic , located in a 
rural area in the foothills of Mount Killmanjaro has been completed. Over $75,000 was raised by 
TCP and donated to the Catholic Diocese of Moshi in Tanzania for the construction, outfitting, and 
staffing of the Malowa Medical Clinic. The Clinic has been turned over to a local religious order, the 
Adorer Missionary Sisters of the Poor, who will own and operate it. The clinic meets Tanzanian 
government requirements and been accredited by the government. The staff is treating patients. 
 

 
With the clinic project completed, TCP is turning its attention to other activities which will 

help children in Tanzania. TCP efforts will be focused on providing support to existing institutions 
instead of constructing new facilities.  

The TCP Board of Directors thanks the Knights for all the time donated and the money 
contributed to our projects to help the people in Tanzania. Your support enabled TCP to complete 
the clinic project. In this Year of Mercy, you gave the gift of Hope and Opportunity to these 
people! None of the accomplishments of TCP could have been done without your support!  

 
Thank You! 

The Board of Directors of the Tanzanian Children’s Project, Inc. 

February 2016 
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